
December 11, 2019 

The 2020 Budget Hearing was called to order at 7:02 PM. There was not discussion, the hearing was 
closed at 7:03 PM. 

Mohnton Borough Council met in regular session on the above date. Members present were Tim Moll, 
Dave Kurczewski, Mary Gudikunst, Dale Eisenhofer, Joe Russ and President Mike DeFeo who presided. 
Also present was borough solicitor Hoffert & Klonis. Member Brad Grauel was not in attendance. 
 
The minutes of the November 2019 meetings were approved with a motion made by Dave Kurczewski, 
seconded by Tim Moll with all voting in favor. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
Shirley Stuebner asked questions regarding a zoning hearing in Cumru Township pertaining to a 
proposed mental health facility. The plans have been reviewed by the Gary Kraft, his recommendation is 
to request that an existing wooded buffer be maintained along the property line where it adjoins the 
borough.  
 
ENGINEER 
1. The Mohnton Pool subdivision has been reviewed by the Engineer, his comments have been 

provided to council. The Borough Planning commission will be meeting on Monday, December 16 at 
7:00 PM. The neighbors that asked to be notified of the progress of the subdivision.  

ENFORCEMENT OFFICER 
1. Report submitted. 
POLICE CHIEF 
1. Report submitted. 
FIRE CHIEF 
1. Report submitted. 
MAYOR 
1. A motion was made by Dave Kurczewski to approve the solicitor to prepare an ordinance pertaining 

to handicap parking spaces, seconded by ale Eisenhofer. The motion also included approval to 
advertise to adopt the ordinance, with all voting in favor. 

 
COMMITTEE REPORTS 

FINANCE & ADMINISTRATION 
1. The 2020 Budget of $1,672,444 was adopted after a motion was made by Dale Eisenhofer, seconded 

by Dave Kurczewski and duly passed by council. 
PERSONNEL & PUBLIC SAFETY 
1. This was the last meeting for Joe Russ, he wanted to let his fellow councilmembers know that he 

was impressed by the council members and their cooperation to work with each other. 
 

Dave Kurczewski made a motion to authorize sending a letter to the Cumru Zoning Board to request 
they consider requiring a wooded buffer between the last Mohnton property and the proposed Mental 
Health Facility in Cumru Township. 
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The Treasurer’s Report was approved and the bills were approved to be paid after a motion was made 
by Dale Eisenhofer and seconded by Dave Kurczewski. 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.  


